
Finance Club Event Report 

Date: 25th July 2018 

Event Name: The Great Finance Tournament (Round 1 – Bang on Basics) 

 

The Finance Club organized The Great Finance Tournament as a talent hunt to recognize the 

finance prodigy amongst the new batch of juniors of the college. The tournament is divided into 3 

rounds and the first round took place on 25th July 2018 and the name of the round was “Bang on 

Basics”. The round was held in 2 different time slots 3:15p.m. and 4:15p.m. for the convenience 

of the participants as they were from different sections. 

In the first batch, 34 students participated and were judged by Dr. K G Muralidhara. The round 

was conducted to judge the basic knowledge of accounting and finance of the students and it was 

done in a musical way that included passing of balloon around by the participants. The students 

performed astonishingly. However, the second slot was attended by a total of 15 participants. 

The event came to an end at around 5:45p.m. Overall, it was an amazing experience for all the 

participants and the organizers. 

 



 

 


